
Concern for missing tourist
 Updated 

Missing Chilean tourist, Victor Gonzales (72) was found safe
and well in Edinburgh earlier this evening

Police would like to thank members of the public and media for
their help in tracing Victor. He has now been reunited with
his family

A man who was last seen at the Water of Leith has gone
missing. The 72 year-old Chilean is a tourist in Edinburgh and
he does not speak English.
Police in Edinburgh are appealing for information to help
trace Victor Gonzales who is around 5ft 8in tall with tanned
skin and short white hair.

He was wearing dark grey trousers, a pink shirt and a beige,
brown and blue cardigan.

Victor was last seen around 12 noon today on the Water of
Leith walkway at Bells Brae with his wife and daughter.

He is Spanish-speaking and does not speak English.

Victor has not been in contact with friends or family since
then  and  they  are  growing  increasing  concerned  for  his
welfare.

Anyone who might have seen Victor or who has information is
asked to contact police immediately on 101.

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2015/05/concern-for-missing-tourist/

